
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Whom it May Concern 
From: Joe Szwarek 
Re: Utility Service Vehicle Exemption 
Date: January, 13 2016 
 
 
 
 
All Northern Clearing Inc. commercial motor vehicles under contract with National Grid 
will be used in the furtherance of repairing and maintaining structure's necessary for 
the delivery of public utility services. Northern Clearing's commercial motor vehicles 
may be hauling equipment, timber mats, or other materials necessary for repairing 
and/or accessing the necessary structures.  
 
Northern Clearing's commercial motor vehicles will be operating under the Utility 
Service Exemption found in the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations section 395.2. 
All commercial vehicles operating under this will be exempt from the hours of service in 
section 395.1.  
 
If you have any further questions please contact me at (715)209-0722 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Szwarek  
 
 
 
 


	From: Joe Szwarek

